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14th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Thank you to parents who have started using our School Comms Gateway app. As 
you know, all payments and many bookings and consents will be made via this app 
from now on.  

 
If you haven’t yet set up the app, please email the school office 
stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk as soon as possible and confirm your email 
and mobile number (please state your child(ren)’s name(s) and year group).  

 

If you require another link, the office will be able to generate one for you. Likewise, 
if you require any support in setting up the app and getting started, please do ask 
and we will be happy to help.  

 

On Monday 23rd the school photographer will be in school. Unfortunately, unless we 
have parental consent via the app, we cannot include your child in the class or 
group photos.  

 

We also have a special Jubilee lunch coming up – you will need access to the app to 
order your child’s lunch should they want one.  

 

As above, please ask if you would like any help in getting started! 

 

Best wishes,  

J. Ferretti  

(Headteacher) 
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